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●  Current Enrollment 352 

 

●  The football teams completed a successful year. The 8th grade 

finished 71 while the 7th grade played competitively all season. 

 

●  Basketball season has begun for the girls as they hosted 

Brownsboro Monday 11/11/13. 

 

●  The boys play their 1st basketball game Monday night 11/18/13 

vs Canton here. 

 

●  The annual Halloween dance was a smashing success.  The sixth 

grade teachers hosted this event to an overflowing crowd. 

 

●  UIL teams are full and practicing mornings, activity periods, after 

school and on Saturday with some groups.  We are looking for a 

strong showing in December. 

 

●  Teachers across the grade levels are providing small group 

remediation and support for learners during the daily activity period. 

I’m proud of the collegiality shown between teachers to meet student 

needs. 

 

●  Our MMS choir performed “Disney on Stage” for the Primary and 

Elementary this month.  Props to Mrs. Fischer for an outstanding 

show. 

 

●  We have a campus newspaper now produced by MMS students 

under the guidance of Kendall Gould called the “Jacket Buzz” 

 

●  Mindy Redding has started an after school tutorial program with 8th 

grade students tutoring low performing students on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays until 4:30. 

 

●  We’ve also started career cruising in Avid and College prep classes. 

The future goal will be to include all 8th graders next year. 

 


